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        Teacher: Mrs. Cathy Dyson       email: cdyson@evdio.org         November 13 – 17, 2017
CLASSROOM WEB PAGE:  http://mrsdysons4thgradeclassroom.weebly.com/
THIS WEEK’S NEWS 
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Religion
~We will begin Chapter 5 – Celebrating Penance and Reconciliation this week.  When we return from Thanksgiving Break we will have a Reconciliation service to prepare us for welcoming Jesus at Christmas.  This means that it will be the Advent season.

~We will be attending mass on Tuesday and Thursday this week.  Remember to bring your envelopes on Giving Day (Thursday).  
~Our next mass that we will be in charge of is Tuesday this week.  Kaleb will be bringing up the crucifix.  Grant is reading the 1st reading.  Dylan is reading the petitions.  The gifts will be brought up by Madilyn, Ryan, and Caroline.  We would love for you to join us on this day!!!
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Language Arts
~We continue with our regular weekly studies this week.  We will use our Reader’s / Writer’s Workshop book, our Anthology, and Practice Workbook.  Our skills will focus on LYRIC POETRY, HAIKU, POINT OF VIEW, METER AND RHYME, FIGURATIVE LANGUAGE, and COMBINING SENTENCES.

The weekly test will cover those skills, our anthology story’s vocabulary and comprehension on poetry and our spelling words.  Please review them all in order to be prepared.  A copy of your child’s spelling words was sent home with them last Friday.  Please make sure your child looks over them.  The test will occur on Friday.

~Please continue to work on AR goals (book level, points, and comprehension).  Remember it is essential to read outside of the classroom in order to meet your goals.

~We continue with our Book It program in the month of November.  This reading program incorporates our AR reading, but asks that we read 20 minutes for 10 times each month.  Record your reading time from home and fill out the monthly sheet which came home on Friday.  Please sign and return it to school when you have met your goal.  This is an optional program to do, but I HIGHLY encourage your child to participate in it.  Let me know if you have any questions.
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Science
~This week we continue our studies with comparing results, models for study, and finishing up on Lesson 5.  Our Unit 1 test should happen on Friday this week.  Please check with your child and see if this changes a s we progress this week.
~ We may have a short quiz over what we have covered so far in Science, so be on the lookout for it.  Review what we have covered so far, to be prepared.
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Social Studies
~We will continue with Chapter 2 – Indiana’s Early History, studying

the different Native American people who once called IN home.
~Our Social Studies link on my weebly page, under Social Studies, should connect with our workbook.  Please use that link for your Math website access also.
~We will be learning more of our 50 states and capitals by using flash cards and silly stories to make learning fun.  Ask us about our progress!!!
OUR SCHEDULE THIS WEEK:
MONDAY –   MUSIC CLASS

                   LIFE SKILLS CLASS

TUESDAY –   OUR MASS
                      GYM CLASS

                        COMPUTERS

              SPELL BOWL 2:35 – 3:00 (GRADE 4 ROOM)
WEDNESDAY -   ART CLASS
                        BOOK MOBILE VISITS

        SPELL BOWL 2:35 – 3:00 PM (GRADE 4 ROOM)
THURSDAY –   MASS
                        COMPUTERS

                        GYM CLASS
               SCHOOL-WIDE THANKSGIVING MASS

 SPELL BOWL COMPETITION AT THE CATHOLIC CENTER (STARTS AT 5:00 PM, MUST BE CHECKED IN 
BY 4:30 PM)

FRIDAY –  $1.00 FREE DRESS DAY
       CLASS SPELLING BEE AND GEOGRAPHY BEE                      

                     ART CLASS

                     UNIT 2 WEEK 5 LANGUAGE ARTS TEST

                    UNIT 1 SCIENCE TEST

                      LIBRARY
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PLEASE DON’T HESITATE TO CONTACT ME IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS.
MY EMAIL IS CDYSON@EVDIO.ORG AND MY CELL PHONE IS 812-457-3579 (receives texts too).  I WILL RETURN A MESSAGE OR CONTACT YOU ASAP.

THANKS!!!
THANKS TO ALL OF OUR ROOM MOMS FOR HELPING OUR VETERANS’ RECEPTION RUN ALONG SMOOTHLY.  WE HAD A GREAT TIME WITH OUR VETERANS AND MADE LASTING MEMORIES!!!
CONGRATULATIONS TO KALEB RHEINLANDER (BOY’S WINNER” AND ELLA WEATHERHOLT (GIRL’S WINNER AND OVERALL WINNER WHO WILL COMPETE IN THE REGION) FOR WINNING THE FLAG CONTEST!!!  WE ARE PROUD OF YOU AND YOUR ACCOMPLISHMENTS!!!

[image: image6.jpg]



NEXT WEEK, WE MAY NOT HAVE A CLASS NEWSLETTER, SINCE I WILL BE GONE BOTH DAYS OF OUR SHORT WEEK.  THANKS FOR UNDERSTANDING!!!  WHEN WE RETURN FROM THANKSGIVING BREAK, THE NEWSLETTER WILL RETURN.  THANKS FOR UNDERSTANDING!!!

HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY THANKSGIVING!!!!

